
Events

Bishop Wordsworth's School September 2025

Prize Giving Service
Thursday 18 September, 3pm
Salisbury Cathedral

Please join us in Salisbury Cathedral for the annual
Prize Giving service. 

To register for the event or to find out more, please
contact Caroline Popham:
cep@bishopwordsworths.org.uk 

SEPTEMBER  2025

BWS Alumni Choir BIG SING! 
Saturday 4 October 
Bishop Wordsworth’s School and Salisbury Cathedral 
 
Former Directors of Music, Steve Abbott and Chris Fay
are running a fun and exhilarating Old Wordsworthian
(OW) Singing Day at Bishop Wordsworth’s and
Salisbury Cathedral. Past members of the BWS Choir
and other OWs are warmly invited to take part. 
 
The day will include rehearsals, School tours, lunch, a
performance from the current BWS Choir and the
final session will be an informal concert - a chance to
sing again in your cathedral, where you performed on
multiple occasions. 
 
To register for the event as a signer or to buy a ticket
for the performance: 
https://www.trybooking.com/uk/FDCQ 
To find out more, please contact Caroline Popham:
cep@bishopwordsworths.org.uk 

OCTOBER  2025

mailto:Cep@bishopwordsworths.org.uk


Events

Bishop Wordsworth's School September 2025

The Rory Walworth Memorial Rugby Game
26 December
Salisbury Rugby Club

On Boxing Day Salisbury Rugby Club is hosting a
crowd of present and former players and supporters,
from the club and Bishop's, for the annual match
played in the memory of Rory Walworth. Rory was a
young player at Bishop's and the club who died in
2009 in a cycling accident.  The Match has become
an important occasion for old friends to gather, to
play a game, and to celebrate Rory's memory. 

For more information please contact:
rdg@bishopwordsworths.org.uk 

DECEMBER 2025

If you have any suggestions for future alumni activities then please get in touch:

Caroline Popham
Head of Alumni Relations and Development
E: cep@bishopwordsworths.org.uk

Bishop Wordsworth’s School Carol Service 
Monday 8 December, 7.30pm - 9pm 
Salisbury Cathedral 
 
Please join us at Salisbury Cathedral for the annual
Carol service.  

To register for the event or to find out more, please
contact Caroline Popham:
cep@bishopwordsworths.org.uk 

For more information please contact:
rdg@bishopwordsworths.org.uk 
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